
 

 
Welcome / Directorõs Corner 

  
Hello and welcome to the 25th Edition of the Create Imagine Learn Newsletter! 

I would firstly like to welcome all the new families to the centre. I hope you 
have settled in well and look forward to getting to know you over the next few 

weeks. 
 

Educator News:  

You may have noticed that we are going to be moving some of our educators 
into their new rooms in February 2017. This is because we have identified that 

some staff need a change and some new challenges for the new year. 

Each room will keep at least one educator, so the children will have the same 
familiar face in the group. However, the children will get the opportunity to 
form some new bonds with other educators that are eager to get to know them. 

Our Aim is to refresh everyone, for a new year, give our educators new 
knowledge, allow them to build relationships with new children and staff, and 

unite the centre a lot more as we will know each other a lot better. 

We will also be welcoming to Create Imagine Learn Queanbeyan Emily Irons who 
will be part of the Koalasõ room and also the centreõs assistant director and 
Chiarra Will who will be the Koalaõs new room leader as Casey will be stepping 
down and moving to the Joeyõs room as an assistant educator to further 
development her early childhood skills but to also mentor the junior staff. 

February 2017 Newsletter 

LǎǎǳŜ нр 

Events for February 2017 

Each month the centre will 
hold a range of  
different special events for 
children to participate in. 
We will display this in the 
foyer noticeboard and also 
outline this in each newslet-
ter for you. 

14th February 2017 
 

Valentineõs Day 
 

28th February 2017 
 

Pancake Day 

Every Tuesday 
 

Melodia Music Group 
 

Every Thursday 
 

Callumõs Baby Boot Camp 
 

Lost Property. 

A reminder to parents to 
please label your child/renõs 
belongings. We do have a lost 
property area in the foyer for 
items we can no locate the 
owner. 

From the 6th February 2017 the rooms will be as follows: 

 

Room: Joeys Possums Koalas Penguins Emus 

Room Leader Kira Janet Chiarra Amina Tegan 

Assistant Tiarne Katelyn Emily Bibha Ashlea 

Assistant Casey Bree Rebecca     

Assistant     Bonnie     

Floater Tamika Erin TBC Laura Nalini 

ASBA Amy 



 

Joey Room 

 

Welcome to the Joey room for 2017! 
 

Our aim for this year is to ensure all children 
are happy and to give children and families a 
sense of belonging. We will be extending on 
childrenõs interests from home and care. 

Each month the Joeyõs will be exploring 
monthly themes and having a variety of 
activities to encourage children to learn in 
different ways. The educatorõs have taken on 
learning sign language so in turn they can 
teach it to the children. We will be 

encouraging the children to use their sensory 
capabilities to explore and respond to the 
environment. As always the educators in the 
Joey room welcome and encourage all families 
to work in a partnership with us to find new 
and exciting ways to educate their children. 

Above all else our main goal for 2017 is to 
HAVE FUN!  

 


